
Cranberry  Harbors  District
Jan. Roundtable
Thanks to all who participated in our January roundtable.
Slides from the session are posted here, as is a 2019 document
on Webelos to Scout transition and BSA safety guidelines for
charcoal use. Next roundtable is Feb. 1 at the Boys and Girls
Club of Marshfield, I hope to see you there.
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